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      Date: 04.03.2022 

      Department: Legal Services 

      Please ask for: Paula Deery 

 E-Mail: paula.deery@basildon.gov.uk 

 Direct Line: (01268) 208167 

 

 Our Ref: Local Plan 

 Your Ref:  

   

   

Mr P. Griffiths 

C/O Andrea Copsey 

Local Plans Programme Officer 

Examination Office  

PO Box 12607 

Clacton-on-Sea 

CO15 9GN    

 

Dear Mr Griffiths, 

 
RE: Basildon Borough draft Local Plan 

 

I am writing to inform you that at a meeting on 3rd March 2022, the Council resolved to withdraw 

the Basildon Borough Local Plan from examination.  

 

In accordance with section 22(1) Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 and regulation 

27(a) Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, we are now 

publishing a notice stating that the Basildon Borough Local Plan, which was submitted to the 

Secretary of State for Examination on 28th March 2019, is withdrawn from examination forthwith. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Paula Deery 

Head of Legal and Democracy  
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